
Friday September 20th 2019 

Dear Parents 

We are being blessed with sunny 

weather which has brightened up 

our days. 

We look forward to our Open Week 

next week. Word of mouth is our 

strongest recommendation so 

please do tell your friends and family 

who may be looking for a Nursery or 

School place. They will be assured of 

a warm Laleham Lea welcome as 

always. 

Our ‘promotion interviews’ were 

held today for our Year 6 Students 

who have applied for roles and re-

sponsibilities for this year. Well done 

to everyone who applied with some 

fantastic letters of application. Roles 

will be awarded in the coming weeks 

during our ‘Promotions Assembly’. 

Thank you to our PTA volunteers 

who helped with the Second Hand 

Uniform Sale today. A lot of hard 

work goes on behind the scenes to 

facilitate these sales so thank you to 

everyone who helped out with this. 

Thank you also for your generous 

uniform donations. 

On Tuesday evening we have our 

‘Secondary Transfer Evening’ from 

6pm. Parents of Junior Pupils are 

invited to learn about the Secondary 

Transfer process from our Governor 

Mary Ryan, as well as Ms Carquez 

the Head of Year 7 at John Fisher 

School. 

Our School Council representative 

have also been elected and we wish 

them every success with their roles. 

I do hope you enjoy what promises 

to be a warm and sunny weekend. 

Ms Barry 

Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reception— The Whole Class, Y1. Chase, Y2. Angel-Sumai,  

Y3. Zayn, Y4. Eesha, Y5. Matthew, Y6. Michael 

       

Stars of the Week 

Well done to all our Stars! 



Mathletics   

Certificates 

Silver—Alby, Nathan 

High Score—Reza, Max 

 

 

 

Year 4 created some 

amazing constructions 

for their Summer Rain-

forest project. Pictures 

of the creations are on 

display in the corridor. 

Nursery News—By Ms Hodgsen 

This week Nursery have been exploring the topic 

’Autumn’. 

As a group we discussed what happens in this season and 

the changes that occur in our environment, including how 

animals behave.  

The children were keen to answer 

questions to reflect their understand-

ing and then they used different colour 

paints to do finger painting and create 

their own ‘Autumn Trees’. 


